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Rick Spencer, Program Resource Officer, retires 

 
(SUFFOLK, VA) August 23, 2016 – The Obici Healthcare Foundation announces the retirement of 
Rick Spencer, effective August 15, 2016.  Rick joined the Foundation in August of 2008 and his 
cooperative nature was key to the early organization, success and subsequent good work at the 
Foundation.  The Obici Healthcare Foundation (2006 – 2016) is celebrating a decade of health 
improvement. 
 
“After much thoughtful and private deliberation, I decided to retire from the Obici Healthcare 

Foundation. It has been a fabulous experience that provided opportunities to help improve the health 

status of needy individuals and families in Western Tidewater,” Rick Spencer stated. 

The Foundation will miss Rick’s professionalism, courtesy and amicable personality and the staff and 
the board of directors wish him well in this exciting new chapter of life. 
  
 
 

# # # 
 
About the Obici Healthcare Foundation: This private foundation was created in 2006 with assets 
established through the generosity of Mr. Obici and funds from the merger of Louise Obici Memorial 
Hospital and Sentara Healthcare.  Since its inception, the Foundation has awarded $38 million in 
grant funding.   
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